
Recently Deceased 
Please pray for Chris McAllen, who passed away this week. Funeral 
arrangements to be announced. 

 
Funeral Arrangements 

 
Mary Rose O’Brien 
Mass  10.00 am, Monday 16th October, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by burial in Greenford Park Cemetery. 
 

Advance Notice 
William McDonagh 
Reception 6.00 pm, Monday 23rd October, Visitation Church. 
Mass  10.00 am, Tuesday 24th October,   
 
Thomas Morgan 
Mass   1.00 pm, Tuesday 24th October, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by burial in Greenford Park Cemetery. 
 
Mary (Margaret) Thomas 
Mass  1.00 pm, Friday 27th October, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by burial in Greenford Park Cemetery. 
 
Cecilia Sampson 
Mass  1.00 pm, Monday 30th October, Visitation Church, to be 
followed by burial in Greenford Park Cemetery. 
 
                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                                          

USEFUL INFORMATION 
MASS TIMES: Sunday Masses on Saturday at 7.00pm and on Sunday at 
8.00 am, 10.00am, 12.00 noon and 2.00 pm. Daily Mass from Monday 
to Saturday at 12.00 noon. 
CONFESSIONS: Saturdays 11.00 am to 12.00 noon and 6.15 pm to 6.45 
pm or on request or by appointment with one of the priests. 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday from 
6.00 pm to 8.00 pm, and Friday from 5.00 pm to 9.00 pm. 
PARISH OFFICE OPENING HOURS: Monday to Saturday from 9.00 am 
to 4.00 pm and Sunday from 11.00 am to 1.30 pm. 

 
 

 

358 Greenford Road, Greenford, Middlesex, UB6 9AN 
020-8578-1363 

 greenford@rcdow.org.uk 
COMMUNITY 

Fr. Liam O’Donovan SCA, Fr. Joe McLoughlin SCA,  
Fr. Marcellus Ochola SCA, Fr. Tom Daly SCA,  

Rev. Deacon Jayson Wingrove 
 

The Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
(Year A) 

 

15th October 2023 
The readings for this weekend’s Masses  

start on page 140 of the orange Mass books.  
 



Sunday Collection 
7th / 8th October £2,745.00 

Standing Order and  
online donations for September £3,944 

Card Donations  £650.00 
 St. Vincent de Paul Society  £1,100.00  

 
This weekend’s second collection is for CAFOD. 

 
Next weekend’s second collection will be for  

World Mission Sunday (Missio) 
 

Please note: 
The church will be closed THIS Wednesday 18th,  

Thursday 19th and Friday 20th October. 
This is so we can put scaffolding in the church for 

 the lighting and heating to be serviced.  
Mass will be celebrated in the Parish Centre. 

 
Rosary in October 

The Legion of Mary invite you to join them to pray the Rosary. They will 
meet in the Church every weekday in October at 11.15 pm. Everyone 
will be welcome. 

 
Our Lady of the Visitation Primary School 

There will be an open evening for new prospective parents on Monday 
16th October at 6.00 pm in the School Hall. If you have friends, family 
or neighbours whose child will be due to start Nursery or Reception next 
September 2024 please tell them about this opportunity to visit the 
school. Please email admin@olovrc.com to register your interest. 

 
Baptism Notice 

If you would like your child to be baptised, you need to contact Kim at 
kim.olvgreenford@gmail.com to express your interest. She will then 
send you information about future Baptism Preparation dates. We 
advise you to get in touch at least 4 weeks before the baptism date you 
have in mind. 

Thank you – Coffee Drop-In 
Many thanks to all who helped to host our monthly Coffee Drop-In last 
weekend. We couldn’t do it without you!  However, we would appreciate 
more volunteers to help run it. If you could spare some time after Mass 
once a month and would like to join the team, please leave your name 
and contact details in the Parish Office or send an email to 
kim.olvgreenford@gmail.com.  
 

Kilimanjaro Update 
 Julian and Jerry have started their ascent of Mount Kilimanjaro in 
Tanzania. If you would like to sponsor them, the QR codes for both 
charities are displayed on the poster in the Church Porch (Alzheimer’s 
Society and the British Heart Foundation). Please keep them both in 
your thoughts and prayers. 

 

Christmas cards, 2024 calendars 
 and other items are now available  

in the Parish Office. 
 
 
 

 
 

Save the dates 
 

Saturday 25th November 
Christmas Bazaar 

 
Sunday 31st December 
New Year’s Eve Dance 


